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May 15, 2008

Ms. Kelly Garcia

Assistant Director

Mono County Department of Public Works
P.O. Box 457

Bridgeport, CA 93517

Dear Ms. Garcia:

Lee Vining Airport
Reconstruct and Widen Ruway 15/33 from 50 feet to 60 feet
Categorical Exclusion Approval

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has reviewed the environmental
information you submitted to reconstruct and widen runway 15/33 from 50 feet to
60 feet for the Lee Vining Airport, Lee Vining, Mono County, California. The
FAA has determined the proposed project is Categorically Excluded pursuant to
FAA Order 1050.1E as it relates to the National Environmental Policy Act of
1969, as amended (NEPA). Therefore, no further federal environmental
disclosure documentation for this project is necessary for NEPA purposes.

This letter notifies you that the proposed project has complied with NEPA only.
This is not a notice of final project approval of funding availability.

Please feel free to give me a call if you have any questions regarding this matter, I
can be reached at 650-876-2778, extension 612.

Sincerely,

as R. Pomeroy
Environmental Protection Specialist

RECEIVED

MAY 19 2008

MONO COUNTY
DEPT OF PUBLIC WORKS



